
FORT TOTTEN MEETING REMINDER

The information below is  taken from a letter  that  was 
received from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers.  It is 
supposedly  a  follow-up  to  the  on  going  discussion 
concerning mercury and other harmful contaminants that 
may be present on Fort Totten.

Does anyone else remember when we were being told 
that  the  contaminants  in  the  soil  all  tested  within 
acceptable levels and required no remedial action?

They hate it when people actually show up for these 
meetings;  let's  do everything we can to  make  them 
unhappy.

-Warren  Schreiber,  President,  Bay  Terrace  Community 
Alliance, Inc.

*******************************************************

Subject: Public Meeting, June 11, 7:00 PM
Feasibility Study Results and Discussion of Remedial Alternatives

You are invited to a public meeting on Thursday, June 11, at 7:00 PM at the Bay Terrace 
Jewish Center, hosted by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, to discuss the results of a feasibility 
Study completed as part  of the Ft. Totten Coast Guard Station Formerly Used Defense Sites 
(FUDS) project.

In addition to presenting the results of this Feasibility Study, the Corps will discuss the 
Remedial  Alternative  selected  to  address  soil  that  may be of  concern  on the  property.  Four 
possible alternatives were reviewed, consistent with the FUDS re-mediation procedures.

Meeting Information

Thursday, June 11, 7:00-8:30 PM
Bay Terrace Jewish Center

1300 209th Street
Bayside, NY 11360


